Insert School Name

Address

Address
Insert date

Dear Insert teacher’s name,

I am sure you are aware that the requirement to be vetted for both employment and registration purposes is now provided for in law, under the National Vetting Bureau (Children and Vulnerable Persons) Act 2012 - 2016 and the Teaching Council Act 2001 – 2015. If the vetting request is not complied with, your registration may not be renewed. Teachers who are not registered with the Council cannot receive a state funded salary.

The Board of Management wishes to comply with its obligations as an employer. For this reason, the Board is writing to all of the teaching staff to request evidence of your registration with the Teaching Council, and evidence that you have been vetted under the terms of the NVB Act 2012 – 2016. We would be grateful if you would make this information available to the Board, through the Principal, on/before December 16th 2017.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the contribution that you make to Insert school name. Your work is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

____________________________

Insert Chairperson’s name - Chairperson
